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From: "Julie Grimes" <JGrimes@hq.spj.org>
To: "RegComments, ClI" <Cll.RegComments@HQ.DHS.GOV>
Sent: Thursday, April 24, 2003 9:01 PM

Subject: test

Julie Grimes, Deputy Executive Director
Society of Professional Journalists

3909 N. Meridian St., Indianapolis, IN 46208
317/927-8000 ext. 216 ~ Fax: 317/920-4789
jgrimes@spj.org ~ Www.spj.org

8/20/2003



